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The Sprite Car Club of Queensland is open to and welcomes drivers and owners of all vehicles. Our marque 
is Austin Healey Sprites, MG Midgets and all of their derivatives. 
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Committee Members 
 

 

President:  Troy Mansfield 
Email: : presidentsccq@yahoo.com.au  
Email: troymansfield71@bigpond.com 
Mobile: 0426 504 234 

 
Meetings 

Club Meetings are held 2nd Friday of each month at 
The Mustang Rooms, Jean Howie Drive, Morningside. 

We are there from 7pm for a BBQ and a chat. Small 
charge for a sausage sizzle and refreshments are 
available. 8pm Meeting starts.  

Contact Troy Mansfield on 0426 504 234,  SCCQ 
President for more details. 

 

Membership 

Joining Fees to our Club are $100.00 (Pro Rata). This 
includes 2 Name Badges. Annual renewal membership 
fees are $72.00 per year per family (residing at the 
same address). Fees are due annually in May. Pro-rata 
fees charged until that date. 

 

Advertising 

aŜƳōŜǊǎ Ƴŀȅ ǇƭŀŎŜ άCƻǊ {ŀƭŜέ ƻǊ ά²ŀƴǘŜŘέ ŀŘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
Classifieds section at no charge. Classified ads will be 
removed automatically after a 3 month period, unless 
the editor is otherwise notified to delete or extend the 
item (s). Ads should be emailed to Karen at 
newslettersccq@yahoo.com.au 

 

Correspondence 

All Correspondence should be addressed to The 
Secretary, The Sprite Car Club of Qld, PO Box 252, 
Salisbury. Qld. 4107. 

 

Newsletter Contributions 

Cut off date for contributions for the next newsletter is 
the 20th of each Month but check with the Editor for 
late inclusion possibilities. 

 

 

Vice President & Facebook: Mark Gillman 
Email: markgillman@optusnet.com.au 
Mobile 0411 053 861 

 

 

Treasurer: Matthew Creagh 
Email: treasurersccq@yahoo.com.au  
Mobile: 0450 716 768 

 

 

Club Secretary: Graham Harris  
Email: secretarysccq@yahoo.com.au  
Mobile: 0409 248 056 

 

 

Club Captain: Neville Mansfield 

Email: irenemansfield@optusnet.com.au 
Mobile: 0438 634 500 

 

 

Regalia / Asset Manager : Alex Robertson 
Email: nambour3@yahoo.com.au  
Mobile: 0420 858 386 

 

 

Membership: Keith Gordon  
Email: membershipsccq@yahoo.com.au  
Mobile: 0432 483 228 

 

 

Webmaster: Tammy Montebello 
Email: sccqweb@yahoo.com  
Mobile: 0411275722 

 

 

Sunshine Coast Representative:  
Christine Thwaites 

Email cuthwa@bigpond.com 

Mob:  0403 426 233 

 

 

Gold Coast Representative & Catering:    
Leigh Wood 
Email: leigh52w@gmail.com  
Mobile: 0478 845 075 

 

 

E Newsletter Editor: Karen Gordon 
Email: newslettersccq@yahoo.com.au  
 Mobile: 0412 658 415 
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Presidents Report  

 

Hello all Sprite and Midget owners.  

 

Well many things have happened this month with the committee 

arranging the rules and outlines on impromptu runs. Also with the 

new inclusion of our new North Coast Manager Christine Thwaites,  I 

know she will take the challenge head on.  

 

So I am hoping that  you all keep in mind Saturday the 22 nd   of this 

month for our central meeting at the Pineapple Hotel at Main Street  

Kangaroo Point  at  6/6.30pm. This will be a central meeting  for all to 

enjoy and there will not  be a separate North or Gold Coast chapter  in  

June, so I am hoping to see you all there to enjoy some good food 

and great company.  

 

Well Sprite  Expo has come and gone and with such a gamble on the 

changing the date and the w eather not on our side it turned out to be 

an awesome day and surprisingly g reat numbers for the day.  

To finalise a couple of other things needed, on the 1st of June, we 

require volunteers to help prep the new paint job of the club trailer 

with the thanks of Mike and Troy at Mickeys Kustom Paint and Panel 

at Lawnton.  

 

Also we have  decided this month to move the club meeting a week 

earlier on the 7 th  June  rather th an the 14 th  as there will be many 

members away at Morgan Park and this does affect the numbers th at 

attend the meetings.  

Enjoy your Spri dgets.  

 

Troy Mansfield.  
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Coming Events  

The SCCQ Calendar is located on the Website ï 
http://www.spritecarclub.com/calendar/ and also on our closed  Facebook  group.  

If you require more information on an event, please contact the  
organiser or any committee member.  

 

May 2019 

Wednesday 30th Midweek Run, Run by Alex. Meet at Nevs place 9.30am  42 Sixth Ave, Kedron 

JUNE 2019 

Saturday 1st   VOLUNTEERS NEEDED PLEASE. Working Bee to prepare Club trailer for Painting.   

                                 Mickeys Kustom Panel and Paint,   Paisley Drive Lawnton 9am   

Friday 7th  General Meeting, Jean Howie Drive Morningside 7pm 

Saturday 8th  Maintenance Day, Stuart Cuttings place, Ningi.  

Weekend 15th & 16th  Round 3 Super Sprints A Series Morgan PK. 

Saturday 23rd  Combined Chapter Dinner, Venue Pineapple Hotel, 706 Main St Kangaroo   

                                                       Point. 6.30pm         

Wednesday 26th Mike Millards Midweek Run, details to follow 

July 2019 

Sunday 7th  wƻŘΩǎ bƻǊǘƘǎƛŘŜ wǳƴ, leaving Auto Barn Morayfield 9.30am 

Friday 12th  General Meeting, Jean Howie Drive Morningside 7pm 

Sunday 14th  RACQ Motorfest  Eagle Farm Racecourse, Ascot  

Tuesday 16th  Sunshine Coast Dinner, Venue TBA 

Wednesday 17th Gold Coast Dinner, Venue TBA 

Wednesday 31st Mikes midweek run, more details to follow 

August 2019 

Friday 9th  General Meeting, Jean Howie Drive, Morningside 7pm 

Tuesday 13th  Sunshine Coast Dinner ς Venue TBA 

17th & 18th  Leyburn Sprints 

Wednesday 21st Gold Coast Dinner ς Venue TBA 

Saturday 24th  Mini Morris Sprite Car Display, Carindale ς details to follow 

Wednesday 28th Mike Millards Midweek Run 

Sat 31st & Sun 1st  Morgan Park Sprints Warwick ς Round 4 A Series Sprints 
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Sprite Parts 
ω Sprite Parts servicing enthusiast since 1964 
ω Sprite Parts supplies parts to ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎǘΩǎ world wide 
ω Sprite Parts is, and wants to remain, a small     specialist business 
ω Sprite Parts gives personal first-hand assistance and advice.  
 
Contact me by phone or email me at any time for assistance with parts, prices, or technical information. 
You will receive a prompt reply. 
 

 

We believe Sprite Parts is the only 5-Star spares 

supplier:   ṥ Low overheads   ṥ  No discounts - 

everyone gets the same low trade price.    ṥ No 
fancy facilities - just a compact workshop where 
you and your car are sure to get personal 

attention.   ṥ Fast, friendly and efficient service  

ṥ  Open from 7am to 7pm, 7 days per week. 
Happy Spridgeting, and Avagoodday                           
Colin Dodds   
2 Parklea Close, Dural NSW  2158                          
Ph 0414 789 263  Fax: 02 9651 6703 
Email ς Colin@SpriteParts.com.au  

 

Lionel Otto Instruments 
 

 
 

mailto:Colin@SpriteParts.com.au
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Coming Events 

 

Rodôs Run Take 3 

Unfortunately the weather cancelled Rods Run take 2éé.so take 3 will happen on 

Sunday 7 th  July. Same details ï Meet at AutoBarn 379 Morayfield Road, 

Morayfield 9am for a 9.30 departur e. We will travel through back roads to 

Dayboro for Coffee and head through Mt Mee, Woodford Peachester and Bald 

Knob to finish at a Landsborough Park for lunch. Either BYO lunch, or food is 

available at local outlets.  

You can phone Rod for further details . Ph 0418 953 294.  

Sprite Clubs get together in Coffs Harbour.  

October 4
th 

to 7
th 

2019. 
 

Hi All,   

The combined meeting between the Sprite Clubs from Queensland and NSW will 
happen over the October long weekend this year.  

 Accommodation details are in the attached document.  Please phone  them  as 
early as possible to book the room that you require, and notify Alex Robertson of 

your booking details please. The staff there are holding rooms for our members, 

but  Francine is asking that each of our members book fairly soon  after we send 
out this information. That week is a school holiday time in NSW and Coffs 

Harbour motels tend to fill up quickly.   
  

It would be helpful to know who will arrive on the Friday afternoon, and who will 
arrive at different times.   

  
We will be hosted for some of the weekend by a local car club,   C.EX 

club.   (Coffs Ex -Servicemenôs Club)  We will be doing a run with them and 
visiting the garages of  some members. As usual, we will have happy hours from 

Friday onwards, and evening meals together, and probably breakfast times too.   

  
Can I ask that one member of SCCA co -ordinate/ 
chase up your list of attendees, and forward it to 

Alex Robertson. (nambour3@yahoo.com.au  or 
phone 0420 858 386.)  SCCQ members also please 

e-mail  Alex with you r accommodation confirmation.  
 

Cheers from Alex   
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Comfort Inn Premier  44 Bellingen Road, Coffs Harbour, NSW, 2450 

Hi Alex,      www.ComfortInnPremier.com.au 

I have spoken with the owner and glad to say that we can offer a $20 discount on all booking 
that are called in personally by phone.  This stands for $20 a night for a minimum of a 3 day 
stay. 

Room types and rates are on our web site ï they start at budget to the deluxe and king with a 
couple of family rooms for the people who might wish to share with friends.  (See prices 
below.) 

Comfort Inn Premier has a huge car park that will be able to accommodate many cars and 
trailers. 

We do offer a continental breakfast at $12 per head delivered to the room the night before.  
Bread for toasting spreads Cereal, fruit & Juice. 

All our rooms are equipped with microwave, toaster, kettle, cutlery, plates, glasses, fridges & 
dish -washing implements.  We have a BBQ area, for afternoon gatherings, sausage sizzle or 
a breakfast feast. (Our Sprite happy hour sessions will be here.) 

Unfortunately our kitchen and restaurant area is being renovated and Iôm not sure if it will be 
ready in time.  I will be in contact to advise you of the updates. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards  Francine Taylor  Comfort Inn Premier    Ph: 02 66522044 

Email: bookings@comfortinnpremier.com.au 

Comfort Inn Premier hotel is conveniently located on the Pacific Highway Itôs also central to 
many services including Coffs Harbour City Centre Mall, city centre clubs and the Coffs 
Harbour Health Campus. Our Coffs Harbour hotel is only a 10 minute drive from the coast 
where visitors can enjoy the unspoiled beaches surfing, swimming or fishing. 
Relax in our Coffs Harbour hotel rooms 

The Comfort Inn Premier offers a wide variety of hotel rooms, from standard queens, deluxe 

queens, deluxe twins, family and executive suites. All rooms have air conditioning, fridges, 

toasters, tea and coffee making facilities and TVs. The executive and family rooms also have 

microwaves, kitchenettes and dining facilities. 

Coffs Harbour hotel facilities 

Our Coffs Harbour hotel offers picnic tables, guest BBQ, outdoor kitchen, car washing 

facilities,  and a pool in the beautiful gardens surrounding the hotel. Ample parking allows 

plenty of room for boats, coaches, trucks and trailers. Excellent restaurants are within walking 

distance or a short drive. 

Ǔ  Free Outdoor Parking                                                         Free Wireless High Speed Internet 
Access 

https://www.choicehotels.com.au/en/comfort-inn-premier-coffs-harbour-hotel-au915
mailto:bookings@premiermotorinn.com.au
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I am still sorting a possible venue for a shared breakfast on the Monday 
morning as we say our farewells 

 
( Ask Francine for the $20 per night Sprite Club discount off these prices 
when you book by phone.) 

Ǔ Room Type   Budget Room   1 Queen Bed,  Max Occupancy: 2 persons   $145.00* per 

night    

Ǔ  Room Type    Standard Room   1 Queen Bed, Max Occupancy: 2 persons   $155.00*  per 

night  

Ǔ 1 Bedroom Suite, Kitchenette   1 Queen Bed,  Max Occupancy: 2 persons     $170.00* per 

night 

Ǔ Premium Room     1 Queen Bed, Max Occupancy:  2 persons           $170.00*per night  

Ǔ Standard Room     1 Single Bed, 1 Queen Bed,  Max Occupancy:  3 persons         $175.00* 

per night 

Ǔ Executive Suite, Living Room     1 King Bed,    Max Occupancy 2 persons             $190.00* 

per night  

Ǔ Family Room    2 Single Beds, 1 Queen Bed      Max Occupancy: 4 persons       $215.00* 
per night 

 
Alex                                       

HELP APPRECIATED !!!!  

Looking for Volunteers for working bee on Saturday 1st June for a 9am start.  
Please call me if you can help.  

Location, Mickeys Kustom Paint & Panel, 46 Paisley Drive Lawnton  

Duties will be to help sand trailer and prepare for painting, n o need to bring tools as 

They have all that is needed. All they have asked is for the Club to pay for half of the 
paint & they will supply free labour  

Nev & I have unloaded the Club trailer this morning & have found the trailer floor has 
bad surface rust &  needs attention.  

I phoned their shop this afternoon & told him about floor needing attention, so he has 
included that in our working bee.  

PLEASE NOTE, THAT TROY LANGRIDGE & MICK PARIS FROM THIS BUSINESS JOINED 
OUR CLUB AT SPRITE EXPO.  
This is the busines s that 
painted Nevôs Lenham 
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Past Events 
 

Sprite Expo 2019  
 

Well, what a great weekend, even with all the rain, I think we broke a record 
with 13 Marquees. We have never had that many before. Cas and Jenny brought 

2 extra, plus their covered in car trailer with annex, we all had plenty of shelter 
from the elements.  

Quite a few of us got there about  7am Sunday morning and it had been and still 
was raining, so we started erecting the marquees and we were very thankful for 

all the volunte ers that came early. We were all worried that no one else would 

turn up, but to our amazement, people just kept coming. Unbelievable!!!  
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To our amazement we ended up with  

1 ï Coffee van (who did a roaring trade)  

14 ï Bugeyes  

18 -  Spridgets  

Casôs Race Car 

4 ï Big Healeys  

1 ï Ford Lotus Cortina of Peter Lockhart  

12 ï Morris Minors  

9 ï Mini Minors  

1 -  Triumph Herald  

1 ï MGA (very nice)  

4 ï MGTFs (very nice, one taking out Best Invited)  

1 ï Shit Box Rally car of Scott & Leona, it looked good in 

its Rally c olours.  

And about Fifty financial members give or take 5.  

As the takings went, I will let Matty tell us about that. We 

were all very surprised at what we turned over considering the inclement 

weather.  

As Club Captain, I would like to thank the following pe ople  

-  Margaret for selling a big heap of Raffle Tickets. A truly great effort, even 

though I did try to rip her off for ten dollars, but she did let me know in no 

uncertain terms I owed her $10 and I have learned from years ago, you 

donôt argue with Margaret.  

-  And then there was Graham walking around in the rain organising the 

parking. Top effort Mate.  

-  Ladies choice judging was done by Tammy and Bro nwen . Once again great 

choice.  

-  Dave Love for looking after the gate, even getting $2 off people who were 

just lo oking, nice work Dave (my brother Pete dobbed you in mate)  

-  Our BBQ crew, namely Leigh, Marcus, Bobbi and Phyl. Just a top job you lot 

and to back that up Trudie and Ella selling the tickets for the BBQ and 

drinks.  

-  Not forgetting Karen who looked after memb ers renewing their  

membership. I think we did very well there, I know we gained 2 new 

members.  

-  Keith was kept busy chatting with members  

-  Then there was Troy and Alex running around trying to get as wet as they 

could judging the cars  with the help of the P residents of the Mini Club and 

Morris Club.  
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Troy presented the trophies with Glenn taking photos and 

Ella later called the raffle tickets. I hope I have not missed 

anyone.  

Our sponsors were Barry Evans (MG Automotive 

Strathpine) Mickeys Panel and Paint L awnton, British 

Classic Sports Cars Landsborough.  

After a great day the sun finally came out about 1oôclock 

while everyone was packing up and getting ready to 

leave.  

I would like to thank everyone for making the day such a success. Roll on 

2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


